End of Life/Euthanasia Bill H1930DEI
I am very opposed to the above bill. We do not need Euthanasia! We have hospice care for those who are dying and need care/medication. Anything else is murder. This something the State does not need. 
Do not allow one to take a life, their life or another. 

Sincerely,
Karen Campbell

